
 

 

FULL NAME HGR 
(if known) 

In 2022, Kirwan State High School is adopting a Blended Learning Model, which will see students 
engage in both virtual and classroom learning environments. To support the transition to this exciting 
model of learning, Kirwan High is committed to ensuring that all students in Years 7, 8, 11 and 12 
have their own laptop that they use for learning at school and at home. 

The school is aware that many parents may have purchased laptops during the COVID-19 ‘learning 
at home’ phase and is encouraging parents to strongly consider the BYOx program. For those parents 
who are unable to purchase a laptop for their child, an affordable laptop loan scheme is provided as 
an option. 

Please select one of the following options below for 2022 and return this form to the student counter 
as soon as possible.  
 

My child (________________________________________________________) in (_____________) 

 

 will bring their own laptop to school 

OR 

 will loan a laptop from the school at a cost of $250 per year, with a $50 refundable deposit if the 
device is returned undamaged, with all accessories at the end of 2022. A contract will need to be 
completed when the laptop is distributed to the student. 

For families choosing to purchase a device for 2022, please visit the school website’s Bring Your Own 
Device page (https://kirwanshs.eq.edu.au/curriculum/bring-your-own-device) which outlines 
supported devices. 

If you require further information, please contact the ICT support team via email 
studentictsupport@kirwanshs.eq.edu.au 

Support is available to families with financial difficulties.  Please contact Business Manager 
bsm@kirwanshs.eq.edu.au to discuss options.  


